
	

Data-Driven	Instruction:	
First	Steps	

Join	us	at	Southern	Tier	West	from	
8:30-2:30	on	Tuesday,	July	26,	2016	

	
To	register,	please	have	your	district	registration	

representative	visit:	
http://register.caboces.org/seminar/view/458?workshop_id=146	

	

This	workshop	will	be	based	on	Paul	Bambrick-Santoyo’s	book,	Driven	by	Data.	
Participants	will	learn	how	to	create	rigorous	assessments,	engage	in	thoughtful	
analysis	of	data,	and	create	action	plans	based	on	data	analysis.	Developing	a	culture	
centered	around	data-driven	instruction,	such	as	establishing	data	leadership	teams	
and	regular	data	meetings,	will	also	be	a	focus	for	this	session.	Administrators	and	
district-level	teams	are	encouraged	to	attend!	
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